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Results of Mike’s Place Levy Referendum 
 
From date    8:00 AM on Tuesday, March 11, 2025 
To date  10:01 PM on Wednesday, March 12, 2025 
 
Number of invitees                           5,323    
Number of valid responses            1300 
Invitee response rate               24.4%        
 

Mike’s Place Pub has been an important historic and cultural hub for graduate students and the 

Carleton community since its founding in 1972. Although the Graduate Students Association 
(GSA) provides various services, it currently does not have a levy specifically for Mike’s Place. 

This lack of funding has affected the overall GSA operational budget, making the existence of 
Mike’s Place precarious. 

This levy fee will enable the GSA to operate the pub at full capacity, ensuring it remains 
accessible to all community members. The GSA is dedicated to enhancing graduate student 
engagement on campus and improving the services offered by Mike’s Place. 

Do you support a $7 per term fee, indexed to the Consumer Price Index, for the GSA to fund 
Mike’s Place, starting in Fall 2025? 

 

Response Number of Votes % of Valid Votes 

Yes, I support the introduction of a levy 
specifically for Mike's Place, starting in fall 
of 2025. 

728 59.0% 

No, I do not support the introduction of a levy 
specifically for Mike's Place, starting in fall of 
2025. 

506 41.0% 

Abstain 65 N/A 
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____March 13, 2025___                                                            ______________________ 

Marci Tallman 
Manager, Institutional Analysis 

Carleton University 
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